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Current Work
Î Î Areas of Memorial Park 

and Starr Park fenced 
off

Î Î Ongoing berm 
construction and pump 
installation

Upcoming Work
ÎÎ Road closure of 

Ochterloney St. 
between Crichton 
Ave. and Prince Albert 
Rd. from August 30 - 
December 15, 2017. 
Both Crichton Ave.  and 
Prince Albert Rd. will 
remain open. Vehicles 
will be detoured onto 
these streets.

ÎÎ Excavation of 
Ochterloney St. to 
remove old pipe and 
lowering of the existing 
watermain.
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